[image: C:\Users\pmm1mhr\Desktop\Chapel\Logos\2019 Chapel logo_Blue CMYK.jpg]              
                Precious Moments Chapel 
Chapel@PreciousMomentsChapel.org
                   Phone: 417-359-2855 Fax: 417-359-2839



Dear Precious Moments Foundation Family,

Warm greetings to you! It is our prayer that you and those you love are happy and well. At the Precious Moments Foundation, we are so excited to share your personal invitation to the 2022 Precious Moments Chapel Family Reunion Event.   It is our belief that you will enjoy the history, tradition, beauty, activities, sneak peeks, entertainment, friendship, and good-natured revelry when you attend this one-of-a kind event.

In the spring of 1989, Precious Moments Founding Artist, Samuel J. Butcher, expressed to the Precious Moments Chapel team his strong desire that every visitor was to be welcomed to the Precious Moments Chapel.  You may recall that the first Precious Moments Chapel Exclusive figurine’s title was There’s A Christian Welcome Here.  Mr. Butcher led us by example through spoken word, generous contributions of time, and the loveliest gifts.  His many acts of kindness remain such a precious moment to treasure. 

During the 2022 Precious Moments Chapel Event we pay homage to both Mr. Butcher’s artwork and his legacy of hospitality, thoughtfulness and kindness through the beautiful 2022 Precious Moments Chapel Event Exclusive figurine, All Are Welcome Here. 

Once more, Mr. Butcher’s daughter, Deb Butcher, has kindly guided the Family Reunion Event Figurine’s creative process.  Inspired by a charming vignette within Precious Moments Chapel’s Hallelujah Square mural, Deb thoughtfully chose to add lighthearted elements, including the cutest little animals and a sweet songbird.  Nearly 33 years later our resident turtle may move a bit more slowly, yet the determination is still there to make it to the Precious Moments Chapel Family Reunion Event in time for the October 19 Early On-Site Registration!  After all, surveys have confirmed a favorite Family Reunion Event activity is catching up with friends and making new ones too! 

The first prototype of All Are Welcome Here has arrived and it is sure to be a treasured addition to your collection. In fact, if a picture is worth a thousand words, this sweet figurine surely must be worth a million reasons to register for the 2022 Precious Moments Family Reunion Event.

Timmy the Angel recommends you do not send your completed registration and payment to us by turtle express!  To receive all Full Packet items, the deadline for completed Registration forms and payments to arrive at the Precious Moments Chapel is July 1, 2022. 

Love and hugs to you,
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Terri Heckmaster		                                                   Mishell Hoover			
Foundation President	                                                      Foundation Vice President                      
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